
Relief Measures for Flood Victims of Kerala

RGUKT, R K Valley                                                                                    21 st September, 2018

Beginning on 15 August 2018, severe floods affected the south Indian state of Kerala, due to 
unusually high rainfall during the monsoon season. It was the worst flood in Kerala in nearly a 
century. Hundreds of people died, and many are missing. The government and private agencies 
rushed for immediate help, rescue and relief. In a bid to offer their share of relief, staff and students 
of RGUKT, R K Valley held its meeting to transport and distribute relief care packages. Collection 
points were fixed for residents of staff quarters and students separately to deposit their material and 
food items. A special forum was set up with the NSS Volunteers to collect the items. The funds 
collected were forwarded to the Chief Minister Relief Fund, Kerala.
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